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Environmental impact for proposed Lithium battery site 

The proposed trail head is home to many protected species as well as the Crotchâ€™s 
bumble bee which was recently Emergency listed by CA Fish & Game and present in 
much of the flowering plants of Orange County. A biological study should be 
undertaken. Should the bee be present, an Incidental Take Permit from California 
Department of Fish & Wildlife would be needed. Not to mention a CEQA Mitigated 
Negative Declaration or Environmental Impact Report is required before this project by 
a foreign company who cares very little about the impact their project would cause to 
the California wildlife habitat. San Juan Capistrano as well as They city of Laguns 
Niguel have already officially voiced their position to this project. As a citizen of Laguna 
Niguel I too am against this for health, safety and environmental reasons. 


